
 
 

 
 

 February 5, 2025 

The Louisiana Developmental Disabilities Council is partnering with Team Dynamics to support an 
important project focused on ensuring individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities (IDD) 
have the support and resources needed to transition to adulthood. The first set of these interactive 
workshops will be held in Lake Charles. There will be two sessions available. More information can be 
found in the flyer below. When registering, check off the session(s) you wish to attend. 
 
These trainings are free to attend, but registration is required. 
 

Date: March 27, 2025 
Where: Lake Charles Region 

Central Library, 301 West Claude Street, Lake Charles, LA 70605 
Second Floor - Central DeBakey Community Room 

 
Topic: Health and Wellbeing                                       Topic: Enhanced Financial Literacy 
Time: 10:00 am  – 11:30 am                                       Time: 1:00 pm – 2:30 pm 
 
 
Click here for more information and to register. 
 
Email Sharon Delvisco with questions: sharon@teamdyn.com  

 

 
Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there are 
any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this email, or calling the 
toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108                                                           
email: info@laddc.org  
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil                               
twitter: www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil 

 
Sign up to receive LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
View all recent LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
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